
October 21, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Charles F. King, Jr. 

5656 Belmar Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19143-4713 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

Thank you for your letters of October 12 and 17, 1996. 

 

I have enclosed a copy of the document your requested, FBI document number 124-10144-10086, 

dated December 1, 1966. 

 

The other documents you requested are not in the possession of the Review Board.  I suggest you 

contact the National Archives and Records Administration, JFK Assassination Records Collection.  

To obtain copies of documents contact: 

 

National Archives and Records Administration 

JFK Assassination Records Collection 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, MD 20740-6001 

 

or call (301) 713-6620. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


